
Office of the Assistant Director of Education Chair: Goronwy Price
Programs Division (Avalon Region) C.E.O./Director of Education:  Anthony Stack

MEMORANDUM

TO: Avalon Region School Administrators and Teaching Staff (High Schools)

FROM: Andrew Hickey, Assistant Director of Education-Programs

DATE: March 29, 2021

SUBJECT: High School Teachers Returning to Work at School Sites

_____________________________________________________________________________

On Saturday, March 27 the entire province of Newfoundland and Labrador shifted to Covid-19
Alert Level 2. With the lowering of alert levels, high school teachers are now expected to return to
working from their schools no later than Wednesday, March 31.

If, for any reason, a staff member is not able to return to work at their school site they are advised
to contact their Human Resources representative.

Thank you for your continued support.

Andrew




